
“Biography” – After growing up in the American Military and finishing his undergraduate degree, Anthon 
Petty joined the U.S. Foreign Service as a Foreign Service Facility Manager in 2013.  Anthon served as 
post’s Facility Manager in Jeddah, Baku, Abu Dhabi, and now as a Regional Facility Manager in Frankfurt 
within the OBO Regional Support Center.    Anthon has previously served on Employee Association 
boards as both Treasurer and President while in Baku, Azerbaijan.  Anthon enjoys riding bicycles, 
spending time with his spouse and children, and weekends outside the city in the larger Rhein-Main 
area. 
 
“Why I Want to Join the CSA Board” – Strongly believing in the positive impact employee associations 
can have within the Diplomatic Community, I seek board member appointment within Frankfurt’s 
CSA.  During my tour in Baku (2016-20218), as both Employee Association Treasurer and President (each 
one year terms), our Board’s attention to fiscal details saved the association and while continuing key 
quality-of-life services to our Embassy community.  The implementation of a new Point-of-Sale terminal 
and inventory management also prevented the loss of important revenue and valuable inventory.  Over 
my eleven-year career with the Department of State, Employee Associations have been important for 
my family and me and I hope to allow Frankfurt’s to thrive and support our American and Local Staff 
employees and their families.  I look forward to serving you as a CSA Board Member. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Anthon W. Petty 
 


